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Sec. 3. STATUS UPDATES 

On or before February 1 of 2019 and 2020, the Commissioner of Health shall 

provide a status update regarding the implementation of the lead poisoning 

prevention program and associated fees to the House Ccommittees on Human 

Services and on Ways and Means and to the Senate Ccommittees on Health 

and Welfare and on Finance. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


